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	September 10, 2001

	VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL
	


The Honorable Robert Wallis

Administrative Law Judge

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Post Office Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Subject:
Docket No. UT-003022

Dear Judge Wallis:

This letter is to request a 24 hour extension of time for MetroNet Services Corporation ("MetroNet") to answer Qwest's petition for reconsideration.  MetroNet makes this request only as to the issue of whether or not Qwest must include the prices for Centrex Prime in its tariff or SGAT.  MetroNet respectfully makes this request because it had only two business days to respond to Qwest's petition and that has been insufficient time for it to determine its position and prepare a response.

I have spoken with Ms. Lisa Anderl, attorney for Qwest, and Qwest has no objection to the requested extension.

Very truly yours,

Brooks E. Harlow

cc:
All Parties of Record
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